
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Coast Road, Blackhall, Hartlepool, TS27 4HE 

Tel/Fax: 0191 586 4308 

Head Teacher: Mrs L Ashton 

Chair of Governors: Fr I Jackson 
 

 

 

5th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Here at St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School we love to provide our children with many opportunities 
and experiences. On Wednesday 7th February we are taking Reception – Year 6 children to 
Sunderland Empire to see the Broadway and West End smash-hit  ‘Shrek the Musical’. This is a 
fantastic opportunity to experience live theatre and, from previous experiences, we know how much 
the children enjoy these visits. 

If your child is in KS1 they will be provided with fruit for a morning snack. As it will be a longer day in 

school, we ask that if your child is in KS2, they bring a small healthy snack to school that morning. 

We will travel by coach to Sunderland, leaving school around 1 15pm, in order to arrive at the 
theatre for a 2:30pm start. The production is due to finish at 5:05pm. We will then make our way 
back to school, arriving back at approximately 6:00pm. Once back at school, all children will be 
taken straight into school and back to their classrooms by their teacher. Children will be dismissed 
from their normal exit points at the estimated time of 6pm. Obviously, this time could change, so 
we will keep you updated of any changes via text message. 
 

School will provide children with a drink and snack to enjoy at the interval. 

Please can all pupils arrive at school in their school uniform. 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding the trip to see Shrek the Musical please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office 0191 5864308. 

Thank you for your support in helping us to provide the children with these enriching and 
memorable experiences. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ashton 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 


